FOR MANY FAMILIES

AND GOING HUNGRY.

Transforming Lives

In the last newsletter, we wrote
about feeding poor widows. One
widow lived with her daughter, son-
in-law, and grandchildren in the
"slums." Both parents worked full-
time as unskilled laborers, but still
could not afford decent housing.
The widow's daughter enrolled in
one of our evening English-language
classes and was soon proficient
enough to get a well-paying job in
the tourism industry.The family is
now living in a safe community in a
house with electricity and water.

They thank God for the

opportunity to make a better future
for their family. We thank you for
making it possible for us to have a
hand in transforming this family's

IN DEVELOPING
COUNTRIES, ONE DAY’S WAGES (S9 USD) CAN
MEAN THE DIFFERENCE BETWEEN EATING
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Families in Crisis

Many families are plunged into
poverty when a husband dies or
abandons the wife. Recently, we
ministered to such a family who are
new to the area. Despite working two
jobs and running a home business, a
medical expense put the family in
financial crisis. To ease the strain, we
provided enough food for a couple of
weeks to allow the family to get back
on their feet. The mother, who has a
Catholic background, wanted to know
why we, as foreigners and non-
Catholics, would be so willing to help.
She has been attending our Bible
studies to learn more about the source
of the love that we have for the people
of Mexico.



Go ye into all the world...
Mark 16:15

Expanding Opportunities,
Limited Resources

Almost every day, God seems to open
more doors of opportunity for
ministry here in Mexico and
throughout the world. Each month, we
get about a dozen requests from
pastors in Africa, Asia, and the Middle
East to bring our mobile seminary to
help equip them to be better leaders
for their congregations. However, our
resources are limited and we must say
no to these requests to expand our
ministry outside of Central and South
America at this time. Please join us in
praying that God would provide for
the needs of these pastors worldwide.

Volunteers Needed

We are looking for people who
are willing to give a little of their
time to help bring the Gospel to
the world.

You can partner with us from
the comfort of your home by
signing up to be a remote
volunteer. As little as 15 minutes
a week can make a difference.

Want to be on the frontlines of
ministry? Use your skills to help
teach others and help free them
from alife of poverty.

Will you help us to reach the lost
with the Gospel? Contact me at:

alan@LivingFaithinternational.org

Taking Care of Business

We have just returned from a short
trip to the U.S. to take care of things
like annual medical exams, renewing
our driver's license, and meeting with
our Board of Directors. Of course, we
also managed to spend a little time
with family, but regretted that we did
not have enough time to visit with
friends as we would have liked. As
much as we would have loved to stay
longer, we are reminded that our
ministries in Mexico suffer when we
are away for very long. After all, we
will have all of eternity to spend with
friends!

Thank you for your continued

support of our ministry.




